Report: Component Orders Rise in February
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ARLINGTON, VA — During the last five years, February has been good to the electronic
components industry and it was no different last month: Orders bounced back after a January
downturn, according to the Electronic Components Association.l
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The 12-month average continued its almost imperceptible rise that has been happening since
last August, says the association.

“February was business as usual for the electronic components industry,” says Bob Willis, ECA
president.




